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Senator Watt, asked: 
 
Please advise on the current status of work on the NDIS eMarket.  How much has been spent, 
what has been achieved, and when will this be ready for launch. 
 
Answer: 
 
The National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) is currently reviewing the work on the 
National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) eMarket in consultation with Department of 
Human Services (DHS) to ensure that it aligns with the recent work the NDIA has undertaken 
on the participant and provider pathway review.  
 
The NDIA has spent approximately $640,000 in FY 2016-2017 on the NDIS eMarket and has 
delivered, in collaboration with DHS, architectural models and high level requirements of the 
capabilities that are needed for the NDIS eMarket.  
 
The NDIA remains committed to the eMarket and it will be launched at the appropriate time 
once developed.   
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